
 

 

Rebuilding Public Education           NSW Department of Education 

Maitland East Public School 
Works notification | 13 November 2024   

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

As part of planned maintenance work, we are replacing the roof of the Administration Building 
(Building A) in the Summer School Holidays 2024–2025 at Maitland East Public School.  

As advised by the independent hygienist we will be remediating the encapsulated materials in 
the roof cavity of this building which contains lead. 

To minimise any disruption to learning, this remediation and roof replacement work has been 
scheduled to take place between 23 December 2024 and 1 February 2025.  

All work will be in accordance with work, health and safety laws. All work will be completed 
by licensed contractors and monitored by independent hygienists.     

The building will be inspected by the independent hygienist to confirm it has been fully 
remediated, and a clearance certificate will be issued for the building to be reopened for the 
beginning of Term 1, 2025. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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